
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Uniform Expectations-Blazers 
 
 
As we move through the Spring Term and with the anticipation of warmer weather, I would 
like to take this opportunity to clarify our expectations with regard to school blazers.  
 
In cooler weather, it remains our expectation that students will have blazers on whilst on the 
school site, but at the discretion of classroom teachers, blazers may be removed during 
lessons.  
 
We recognise that in hot weather, students will become uncomfortable if they are wearing a 
blazer. Therefore, adopting a logical approach, the school will make a decision about when 
blazers need not be worn. In making that decision, we will consider regional forecasts and 
rises in temperature throughout the school day. 
 
If we decide blazers do not need to be worn, we will inform students via staff in school, and 
parents/carers via the school website. Please support us by checking the website for 
updates. 
 
As always, we appreciate your support and cooperation in ensuring that our students 
continue to adhere to our uniform expectations. Students who fail to meet the requirements 
of our clear uniform policy will be referred to SWAT so that contact can be made with 
parents/carers and suitable sanctions will be put in place.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact myself or Miss Garforth. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

P Hunt 
 

Phil Hunt 
Assistant Head of School – Personal Development 
 
 
 


